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February 26th 2018

To:
The honorable Mayor Eric Garcetti;

Council Member Paul Krekorian, Los Angeles City Council.

Re: SB 905 Five year pilot program to extend closing hours for bars and
restaurants to 4:00 a.m.

Please be advised the board of the Studio City Residents Association voted
unanimously to oppose SB 905. Studio City’s many restaurants are primarily
located in the commercial corridors along Ventura Blvd and along Moorpark
Street. Both these corridors are immediately adjacent to suburban residential
neighborhoods, which would experience noise and other disruption as a result of
these extended hours.

MOTION: The board of the Studio City Residents Association is opposed to
SB905, which would include the city of Los Angeles in a pilot program which
would authorize, with or without conditions, the selling, giving or purchasing of
alcoholic beverages at the licensed premises between the hours of 2am and 4am.
Studio City’s many restaurants are primarily located in the commercial corridors
along Ventura Blvd and along Moorpark Street. Both these corridors are
immediately adjacent to suburban residential neighborhoods, which would
experience noise and other disruption as a result of these extended hours.

Alan Dymond bt

President.



